
WILBUR WRIGHT 
ELEMENTARY             
www.ncweb.me/wilburwright/                       

  
 
 -FEB. 14—VALENTINE’S 
DAY 
 
-FEB. 14—SCHOOL BOARD 
MEETING 7PM 
 
-FEB. 21—NO SCHOOL/
PRESIDENTS DAY 
 
-FEB. 22—5TH & 6TH 
GRADE PARENT MEETINGS 
AT THE MIDDLE 6:30PM 
 
-FEB. 24—5TH & 6TH 
GRADE PARENT MEETINGS 
AT THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
6:30PM 
 
-MARCH 2—PTO MEETING 
3:15 PM 

 
-MARCH 7—IREAD TESTING 
BEGINS FOR GRADE 3 
 

 

-MARCH 9—ELEARNING  
DAY/NO SCHOOL 
 
-MARCH 9—PARENT/
TEACHER CONFERENCES 
 
-MARCH 10—FOOD PANTRY 
 
-MARCH 14—SCHOOL 
BOARD MEETING @ 7PM 
 
-MARCH 18—IREAD ENDS 
 
 

 

  
THE SCHOOL DAY BEGINS AT 

8:05 A.M.  STUDENTS ARE 
TARDY TO SCHOOL AFTER 

8:05 AM 

 

   
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS VITAL TO 

SCHOOL SUCCESS.  STUDENTS MISSING 

MORE THAN 10 DAYS PER SEMESTER 
ARE CONSIDERED TO HAVE EXCESSIVE 

ABSENCES.  BE SURE YOUR CHILD  

ATTENDS EACH DAY!  NOTIFY THE 
SCHOOL IF YOUR CHILD IS ILL! 

 

 

New Castle Schools 

CANDY BAR SALES 

THE CANDY BAR FUNDRAISER BEGAN THIS WEEK.  THIS IS A PTO            
SPONSORED EVENT WITH PROCEEDS GOING TOWARD THE NEW              
PLAYGROUND.  STUDENTS HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY TO WIN SEVERAL TYPES 
OF PRIZES: 

TOP SELLER—5 POUND CANDY BAR ALONG WITH PRIZES ON THE PRIZE 
SHEET AS INDICATED 

TOP SELLING CLASS—MOVE/PIZZA PARTY 

ANY STUDENT WHO SELLS JUST ONE BOX WILL HAVE THEIR NAME PUT INTO 
A DRAWING TO CHOOSE FROM SEVERAL SCHOOL PRIZES.  STUDENTS ALSO 
EARN PRIZES AS OUTLINED ON THE PRIZE SHEET BASED ON NUMBER OF 
BOXES SOLD.  THEY WIN ALL PRIZES UP TO THE LEVEL SOLD.   

2/22/2022 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 22ND HAS BEEN NAMED  

TUTUS, TENNIS SHOES & TIES DAY! 

STUDENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS SPECIAL DAY BY 
WEARING TENNIS SHOES, TIES, OR A TUTU.  SPECIAL THINGS ARE PLANNED 

FOR THE DAY AS WE CELEBRATE THIS UNIQUE DATE. 

 

MATH QUESTION OF THE WEEK WINNERS 

LILLY ORR   &    BRYCE BLOOM 

 

IMPORTANT MIDDLE SCHOOL MEETING FOR CURRENT 5TH & 6TH GRADERS 

PARENT AND STUDENT MEETINGS ARE SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 22ND 
AND 24TH AT THE NEW CASTLE MIDDLE SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS WHO WILL 
BE ATTENDING MIDDLE SCHOOL NEXT YEAR.  PARENTS AND STUDENTS CAN 
ATTEND ON THE 22ND OR THE 24TH TO GIVE YOU AN OPTION THAT BEST 
FITS YOUR SCHEDULE.  STUDENTS SHOULD TAKE THE PINK REGISTRATION 
FORM THAT THEY WERE GIVEN AT THE MIDDLE SCHOOL MEETING THAT WAS 
HELD AT WILBUR WRIGHT.  THIS FORM IS IMPORTANT WHEN REGISTERING 
FOR CLASSES.  THE MEETINGS BEGIN AT 6:30PM IN BUNDY AUDITORIUM.  
PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS       
IMPORTANT MEETING.  

 

 

 
 

  


